

April 4, 2023

Tucson, AZ 85711-3646

Stone Canyon Community Foundation 5049 E Broadway Blvd Ste 201 "There were times when I almost gave up, but then I received my stipend check with a quote, and that quote inspired me to go on. I never saw myself graduating from high school, but YOTO encouraged me... and I'm glad they did!"

-- YOTO Graduate

Dear Rosemary & Friends at the Stone Canyon Community Foundation,

Every day I meet kids whose lives are better because of the generosity of organizations like yours. They have a fighting chance to finish high school and plan for the future because you showed them that you believe they can succeed. Your recent gift of \$20,000.00 from the Stone Canyon Community Foundation Fund held at the Community Foundation for Southern Arizona to Youth On Their Own for the YOTO Program (client services) sends a message to these kids that they are important and deserve to be successful. Thank you!

We often meet former YOTO students who have found success as adults. I've met students who have become lawyers, interior designers, financial planners, barbers, and firefighters. They were able to reach their goals because people like you stepped up and lent them a hand. Your gift makes it possible for the next generation of youth experiencing homelessness to dream big and build a better future for themselves.

On behalf of everyone here at YOTO - staff, Board, volunteers, and students - I thank you. You truly make our work possible!

All my best,

Elizabeth Slater

Chief Executive Officer

We are 80 grapeful for some continued

- Elpsbern

Please retain a copy of this letter for your files. Your gift of \$20,000.00 was received on 4/3/2023. Unless otherwise stated, no goods or services were exchanged for this gift. All gifts are tax-deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law. Our tax ID number is 86-0644388. Our Arizona Qualifying Charitable Organization code is 20365.